From: Parks, Timothy

To: Scanlon, Amy

Subject: 511 N Carroll Street PC comments
Date: Monday, May 13, 2013 3:28:16 PM
Amy,

Please note the following action of the Plan Commission from May 6, 2013 regarding the landmark
designation for 511 N. Carroll Street:

24. 30068 - Plan Commission communication to the Landmarks Commission regarding the
proposed designation of a meeting house/ boarding house at 511 N. Carroll Street as a local
landmark.

On a motion by Ald. Zellers, seconded by Sundquist, the Plan Commission communicated support
the designation of the property as a local landmark by voice vote/ other. In stating its support,
members of the Plan Commission noted that while the building on the subject property had
moderate architectural integrity, it has significant social history and personage worthy of
landmarking. Members also encouraged staff to update the citywide survey of potentially
historically significant properties.

There were no registrants on this item.
Don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions.

TIM PARKS

Planner, Planning Division

Dept. of Planning and Community
& Economic Development

City of Madison, Wisconsin
T:608.261.9632

F: 608.267.8739
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